
Board Agenda Item Request   

 

 

Memo 

 
To: Centennial School Board – District #12 

From: Bob Stevens, Principal 

cc: Jeff Holmberg 

Date: January 28, 2025 

Re: New course for 2025-26 school year 

 

 

Background Information for Board: 

On a regular basis Centennial Middle School reviews the course offerings based on 

data that we gather, comparison to surrounding school districts, and feedback from 

staff, students, and families about student needs. 

 

On January 23rd Centennial Middle School proposed a new course at the District 

Systems Accountability Committee (SAC). We provided an overview of the course 

and explained how the course would positively impact student learning and 

provide students with middle school skills and readiness. 

 

New course and/or change presented to the School Board: 

• Middle School Success Skills—Required 6th Grade 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 


